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The City of Bedford Water Department

Due to the age of the city of Bedford’s water distribution system and the age of the homes it's
likely that the city has lead service lines still in place. The Bedford water department replaces lead
service lines on the city side from the water main to the curb stop. The home owner or business is
responsible for replacing the lines from the outlet of the curh stop to the interior of the home or
business. When the Bedford water department finds a lead service line from a water main repair or 3
water service line leak we replace the lead line with type K copper. Any homes built after March 30,
1998 are not likely to have any lead piping or fixtures. The city requires all new water mains installed
to have all brass curb stops and corps as well as copper lines to the curb boxes.

Thank you,

Terry Devlin
Water Superintendent

440-735-6588
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